
 

 

Important Dates: 
 

 

End of Term 

The end of term 3 has come with school being dismissed for the holidays this Friday 

at 2:30pm. School returns Monday 15
th
 October for term 4. As always it has been a 

busy term with many of our objectives and testing completed. I would like to thank 

everyone for their support this term and a safe and enjoyable holiday. 

 

School Camp 

This was a most enjoyable and busy experience. Our students truly represented their 

school and themselves in an exemplary fashion. Nothing was too much trouble and 

although the days were busy our students were resilient and worked through the 

activities with enthusiasm. 

We are now in the middle of planning our next camp to Port Augusta on Monday 29
th
 

October to Wednesday 31
st
 October, term 4. Again there is no cost for the camp due 

to it being covered by Grants won earlier this year. 

 

Daylight Saving 

The middle weekend of the school holidays on Sunday 7
th
 October is timed for the 

beginning of Daylight Saving for 2018 -19. On Sunday 7
th
 clocks should be wound 

forward 1 hour. 

 

Holiday Activities 

The Morgan and Districts Community Hub have once again organised fun filled 

school holiday activities for children of various ages. The activities are as follows: 

 

 Tuesday 2 October 2018 – Cupcake Decorating with Shaszi 

 Wednesday 3 October 2018 – Dream Catcher Creations 

 Thursday 4 October 2018 – Senses of Nature  

 Monday 8 October 2018 – Garden Art 

 Tuesday 9 October 2018 – Animals Alive (Reptile Handling) 

 Friday 12 October 2018 – Cake Pop Day (Baking and Decorating) 

All sessions are $2 per person, except Animals Alive which is $5 per person. These 

sessions would be eligible to use in the students’ Children’s University passports. 

Children’s University 

Recently we had the opportunity to join our students up to the Children’s University 

program. https://www.adelaide.edu.au/childrensuniversity  

The program is designed to support children in thinking about their future and to 

motivate them to take part in activities in their own time. 

Students have the opportunity to work towards various levels of diplomas from 

Certificate to Fellowships of the University. If they reach the first level 30 hours they 

will receive their first certificate at an awards ceremony complete with university 

gowns in Renmark in November. 

The University will supply transport for those who need it. Tea will be provided as 

part of the ceremony. The program is designed to follow them through their 

schooling In working toward their diploma they fill in their passport once they have 

completed learning activities they have visited or taken part in after school, in 

holidays or in their own lunchtimes etc. 
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Principal’s Message 

 

Important Dates: 
 

 Wednesday 26 September 

Rhythmic Drumming Session 

 Friday 28
th

 September 2:30 

Early dismissal for holidays 

 Sunday 7
th

 October Daylight 

Saving Begins 

 Monday 15
th

 October School 

begins for Term 4 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Persistence ~ Respect ~ Responsibility ~ Tolerance  
 

Cadell Primary School 
Newsletter 

 

 

Vision: Cadell Primary School is a unique, 
community driven school full of learning, 

laughter and friendship.  We are committed 

to providing a happy, secure and stimulating 
environment where all children are 

motivated, valued self-confident and 

empowered to reach their full potential. 
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Last week student passports and information to support students fulfilling their commitments was sent home with ideas 

to gain hours towards their certificates. 

Please return passports at the beginning of term 4. 

 

Moke Owners visit 

Yesterday we saw nearly 20 mini mokes call in on their way through the Riverland. The students stood at the gate with 

red streamers and gave them a colourful and warm welcome. Their visit was a great surprise and we met a lovely 

bunch of people! They are embarking on an epic journey to recycle the Murray! They started at Goolwa last Saturday, 

weaving their way across every ferry and every bridge along the Murray through Murray Bridge, Swan Reach, Cadell, 

Renmark, Mildura, Swan Hill, Echuca - all the way to Corryong. Visit their Facebook Page (Moke Owners Assoc) to 

follow their journey.  

 

100 years celebration 2019 

As a school we will be taking part in the community celebrations Friday 13
th
 September 2019. The school will be open 

for visitors on the Friday prior to the town events showcasing student work and giving people an opportunity to 

reminisce and tell tall tales of their time at school. The town celebrations will begin on that Friday going through to 

Sunday 15
th
. 

CADELL CENTENNIAL WEEKEND   

Friday 13th September 2019 – Sunday 15th September 2019. 
Facebook 

Look out for our ‘Monday Memories’ on our Cadell Primary School Facebook page each week. We are digging deep 

into the archives for old school photos to upload each Monday. It has certainly created some interest and definitely 

brings everyone together whilst reminiscing our old school days with staff, friends and family. Please feel free to tag, 

share, like the photo and like our Cadell Primary School Page.  

 

Rhythmic Drumming Session 

On Wednesday 26 September we will have Rhythmic Drumming Riverland visit for a session with the students and 

staff. Visit their Facebook page for more information. 

 

External School Review 

Dear parents we have just received the results of our External School Review held earlier this year. The review was 

very positive and gave us information of what we do well and where to next for our future planning. As a result we 

received a 4 year return, which means the school won’t be reviewed again until 2022. 

The 3 recommendations posed to us for improvement include: 

1. Streamline learning design, assessment, recording and reporting student learning against individualised student 

learning plans.  

2. Develop and build on the knowledge and understanding of the learning programs offered within the school with the 

parent community, and how they can work in partnership with the school to engage and stretch the learning of the 

students.  

3. Build on the capacity to design consistent teaching practices that integrate student influence, evidence-based data 

and learning intentions in a manner that links student learning from reception to year 7.  

The full report is available on our website for people to read. 

 

Coles Sports for Schools 

We collected 6,560 points through the Coles Sports for Schools program. Our students worked together to spend our 

vouchers wisely and chose some great sporting equipment. They were excited to receive them last week. We received 

an Agility Ball, 2 Anti-Fog goggles, Diabolo, Spinning Plates with sticks, Foam Javelin, Pump Action Air Horn, 

Inflator Needles and a Jogger Trampoline. Thank you to all whom supported our school by sending in Coles vouchers.  

           

 

 

 

       John Sutton 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Community Notices 

 

 

 

 

 


